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UPCOMING 

EVENTS  

 
City Council Meetings  

Tuesday, Oct. 1st  at 6:00 p.m., 

City Hall 

Tuesday, Nov. 5th  at 6:00 p.m., 

City Hall 

 

Planning Commission 

No scheduled meeting this 

month 

 

Adair Living History 

Call (541) 231-7838 for  

meeting information and/or 

volunteer opportunities 

 

 

Inside this Issue: 

 

• Friends of Adair Village 

Thanks Supporters 

• Annual Backlfow Inspec-

tion   

• TextMyGov Update 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adair Village 

Mission Statement 

To build a safe, attractive,  

vibrant environment with a  

welcoming sense of community. 

 

 

 

FRIENDS OF ADAIR VILLAGE THANKS SUPPORTERS 
 

Friends of Adair Village would like to thank Altrusa International of Corvallis, Benton 

County Cultural Coalition, the City of Adair Village, and Honeybrine Catering for 

their support of our newly formed nonprofit organization. Without their financial sup-

port we would not have been able to bring the summer youth program and other 

community events for Adair Village to fruition. Additionally, Corvallis School District 

provided lunches to the children 18 years and under through the USDA Summer 

Lunch program. Finally, we are deeply grateful to everyone who volunteered their 

time and talents to help us realize our dream of bringing our village together in the 

spirit of community. Below is some of the feedback we received about the summer 

program.   

 

“Our small community is special, and I appreciate how the summer program is a part of 

building our connection and community, among the kids and parents too. I appreciate the 

opportunity for creative art projects, interesting and educational field trips, and fun active 

games. The volunteers who make the program happen are generous with their time and en-

ergy to show their love for the children and our little town. Thank you to all of them!”  

~ Bryanna Sarnowski, parent and resident of Adair Village 

 
 

“My children absolutely loved going down there on Tuesdays and Thursdays for all your guys’ 

arts and crafts and for the lunches every day. They looked forward to it and it brought our 

family together. We had a great time.”  

~ Sabrina Holdorf, parent and resident of Adair Village 
 

“Dear Adair Village Kids Program, 

 Thank you for all you do for the community. Here is an appreciation box of pears from the 

Medford Pear Farm in the Rogue Valley. This farm is used to feed thousands throughout the 

year who are in need. Again, thanks for your efforts to help those in vulnerable life situations. 

Our community is better because of your service, and it does not go unnoticed. 
~ Teresa Nielson, Communication Council Director 

The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-Day Saints.” 
 

Thank you to all of the families and residents of Adair Village, for participating in our 

events and enriching our lives with your smiles and laughter. If you are interested 

in volunteering with Friends of Adair Village or making a donation to help 

us continue to offer activities for the citizens of Adair, please contact us at 

friendsofadairv@gmail.com. We communicate our activities through the Adair 

Villagers and Calloway Creek Facebook pages and flyers in the monthly water bill. 

Keep looking for our announcements for future events that our organization and vol-

unteers are bringing to our community! 
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ANNUAL BACKFLOW INSPECTION FOR ADAIR VILLAGE RESIDENTS 

 
The city has an important update regarding backflow prevention in our community. In compliance with state 

laws and to ensure the safety and quality of our water supply, the City of Adair Village will be conducting an-

nual backflow inspections on all backflow prevention devices throughout town. 

 

What is a Backflow Prevention Device? 

 

A backflow prevention device is crucial for protecting our water supply from contamination or pollution due 

to reverse flow. These devices are typically installed where water pipes connect to your property. 

 

Why Are Inspections Necessary? 

 

The State of Oregon mandates regular inspections of these devices to ensure they are functioning properly 

and safeguarding our water system. By conducting these inspections, we can prevent potential health hazards 

and maintain the high quality of water that we all rely on. 

 

Cost and Convenience 

 

To streamline this process and reduce costs for our residents, the city will manage these inspections annually. 

A charge of $3.33 will be added to your water bill each month starting with the September 2024 bill (due Oc-

tober 15, 2024). This fee is significantly lower than what it would cost to arrange a private inspection, ensur-

ing compliance with state requirements at a reduced cost to you.  This additional fee only applies to residents 

who have irrigation systems. 

 

What to Expect 

 

The inspections will be conducted by certified professionals who will ensure that all devices meet the re-

quired standards. We will provide you with more details regarding the schedule and process in the coming 

weeks to minimize any inconvenience. 

 

Thank You for Your Cooperation 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we work together to maintain the safety and reliability 

of our community’s water supply. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 

our office at 541-745-5507. 

 

TEXTMYGOV UPDATE 
 

The city’s new TextMyGov service has over 560 “opt-ins” (phone numbers of resi-

dents/home owners who will be able to receive important notifications regarding ei-

ther water service, emergencies, or city events).  We have not yet needed to utilize the system 

but are excited that so many of you have opted in.  Should the city need to communicate with 

you, the TextMyGov tool will allow us to better serve you by letting you know what the city is 

doing or what you can expect.  You are welcome to opt-in more phone numbers as you see fit 

and please remember that you can choose to opt out at any time by texting STOP.  For more 

information, please visit our website at www.adairvillage.org.   

  

http://www.adairvillage.org

